

City of Palm Springs

Department of Planning Services

Memorandum

Date:

December 11, 2012

To:

HSPB Board Members

From:

Craig A. Ewing, AICP, Director of Planning Service

Subject: Discussion - Theft of historic markers

On December 2, 2012, the Desert Sun reported that three bronze markers at the Owen Coffman (Palm Springs) American Legion post were stolen, including the City's marker designating the property as a Class 1 historic site. The Board may wish to discuss the implications of this theft on the design and placement of future markers.

Attachment:

"Bronze Plaques Stolen from American Legion", The Desert Sun,

December 2, 2012



Bronze plaques stolen from American Legion

Written by Colin Atagi The Desert Sun Dec 02

mydesert.com

Advertigement

You will be redirected to the page you want to view in seconds

PALM SPRINGS — Three bronze plaques were taken from the Palm Springs American Legion in Palm Springs.

The thefts occurred Wednesday night at the Owen Coffman, CA Post 519, 400 N. Belardo Road, according to legion officials.

One plaque denoted the facility's Class 1 Historical Designation and the two others had names of deceased members, according to the legion.

Police are investigating.

Reak Estate

Attention Agents: Coming Soon! Design your own ads 24/7

- · Yesterday,
- Saturday,
- Friday.
- Thursday.
- Wednesday
- Tuesday,
- Monday,

See our paid archives for news older than a week.

19

Enjoy a limited number of articles over the next 30 days.

We hope you have enjoyed your complimentary access.

Become a subscriber today to enjoy these benefits:

- Unlimited access to our Web site
- iPad-optimized edition
- Mobile site & iPhone app

Log in Are you currently a subscriber? Set up your digital access now.

You now have full access.

Thank you for subscribing.